From: mail=eklutnahydro.com@wpdatacenter.com on behalf of Georgia gustafson

To: Sam Owen
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Friday, February 16, 2024 7:33:04 PM

Please remove The Eklutna Dam to fully RECONNECT the River and return the water flows needed to support the
river’s fisheries.
Thank you for hearing my urgent request.
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